To the Annual Congress of the Federation of International Bandy.

I have had good contact with Attila Adamfi regarding accounting for 2021/2022. This is an accounting
where the board and GS inherit from the previous GS and board of directors. We are therefore in a
transitional phase that we must quickly get through.

| have read the external auditor's report and | agree with his observations. Not least with regard to
outstanding receivables that must always come into focus.

| look forward to working with the new GS and new board. It hasn't always been easy to get
information out, but expect this is behind us now.

Best regards

Per Gunnar Lgken (S)



